Dear Parents / Guardians,

This is an important year for your family with your son/daughter preparing for Confirmation.

The following arrangements are provisional due to Covid 19. We hope everything will work out.

Monday May 30th, 2022 – Mr. Dunlea's Class

Tuesday May 31st, 2022 – Ms. Mullally's Class

Wednesday June 1st, 2022 – Mr. Corkery's Class

(The ceremonies will be in the evening and time and numbers will be decided later.)

If you wish to celebrate Confirmation, you are now invited to register your child online.

If your child was NOT baptised in Caragh, you will need to provide a copy of your child's Baptism Certificate. If you do not have it to hand, you can forward it to us as soon as possible.

Registration will open on Friday, January 21st and close on Friday, January 28th 2022.

To register:

You can A) Register on our website, www. caraghparish.net or

B) on our Parish app.

If you do not have our Parish App we do encourage you to download it as it is a fantastic means of communication for us through 'notifications' as we can keep you up to date with little reminders throughout the year with your child's Confirmation Programme. Our Parish App is also used in various ways throughout Parish life. Our Parish App is available both on the AppStore and Google Play Store, simply follow the steps to stay connected with us throughout the year.

Step 1: Search 'Newbridge Parish' in the AppStore or Google Play Store

Step 2: Once downloaded, make sure to tick 'Caragh Confirmation' on the Notification page - This allows us to send you those all-important reminders throughout the year!

Step 3: Once on our home screen please choose Caragh. Then scroll down to the 'Confirmation' folder and press on it to register etc. It is that simple!

By downloading the app, you are enabling us to send you those all-important reminders/notifications throughout the year!

A parents committee has been formed to facilitate our Parish Preparation programme which we will begin in the New Year.

All communication will be via the Parish website and the App. If you do not have access to the above means of registration, you can call to the Parish Office to register.

The closing date for registration is Friday, January 28th 2022.

Kind Regards,

Fr. Joe McDermott